COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

REGIONAL OFFICE III
ELEASE)

CHEDRO-IIl MEMORANDUM \ FRB 22 A%
No. Lul , S. 2024 c L 10
For . University Mobility in Asia and the Pacific (UMAP) Members in Region Ili
Subject : UMAP NATIONAL CONFERENCE [Philippine Chapter]

Date . February 22, 2024

The UMAP Philippine Chapter in cooperation with CHED-International Affairs Service (IAS) will
hold a conference on 28 February 2024, at SEDA Manila Bay Hotel. The conference’s theme is
Braving the Tides of Change and will feature presentations and discussions on developing
innovative student programs and recognizing the true value of creative industries.

The conference will provide a platform for presentation and discussion on the above-mentioned
topics, as well as provide an opportunity to network and collaborate with and among UMAP -
member institutions. Relative to this, two (2) representatives from member institutions are invited
to participate in the said event. As registration is free and slots are limited, registration to the
conference will be on a first-come, first served basis.

For more information, concemns and inquiries, please contact Ms. Glenda Iraula-Santiago of
Office of the Vice President for External Relations and Internationalization, De La Salle University
at (02) 8524-4611 loc. 289 or email at: glenda.iraula@disu.edu.ph.

Dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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